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March Newsletter

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!




STARTING OVER AND OVER AGAIN

Spring can be hard at times because it seems that we just start on something and we're
taking another break. Hang in there and find short meaningful lessons. Spring was always
the time of the year when I would start on units like composers, the family of instruments,
or maybe studying one major work from my favorite baroque, classical, or modern
composer. At any rate, find a way to hang in there because there will be a huge time frame
when you won't have a break.

IT’S NEVER TOO EARLY TO TALK ABOUT SUMMER SESSIONS!

Join us for another summer of learning, music reading, and movement at the
§/ NTFA conference in the DFW area!

“eonerens ™ Follow the QRcode to register for a day of Music!

Art and Theatre are in the works so keep an eye on the website.

Our Summer Song 2023!
Beginning July 24th-27th at gAM, Monday - Thursday, a summer music camp for kids with

singing, art time, and team building. Thursday will culminate in an evening of fellowship and a
free concert for parents, family, friends, and community members presented by the students in
3" through 5™ grade. Students will need to provide their own sack lunch and bottled water for
our lunch break and may bring their own games/books or team balls to play during downtime.
Our team will provide music, a music folder, a pencil, and a camp shirt to be worn on the night
of the concert.

$250 per student — Early registration till May 31, 2023

$300 per student — May 31, 2023 thru July 23, 2023

$325 per student - At The Door!

We would love to enhance children's lives through music and look forward to a week of
community enrichment. If you know of children who you feel would benefit from this program,
would you please encourage them and their parents to register on our website here:

Our Summer Song

Notable news to teachers

The Children’s Honor Choir is hosting its 7th annual Honor Choir Clinic and Concert on_April 1,
2023, at Walnut Creek Elementary, 500 Stribling Dr, Azle, TX 76020 in Azle ISD and our guest
clinician is Mr. Noah McGuire. TCHC is an organization designed to enhance children’s love of
music as well as educate and foster future music educators. As it stands, the day will culminate
in a concert that evening at 5:00 p.m. for parents, family, friends, and community members at
Azle High School. We hope to see you there!!!

The Children’s Consortium For The Arts
info@childrensconsortiumforthearts.org
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